
Reminders for our Field Trip 
 

 Our Resource Day field trip will take place on Wednesday, September 30
th
.  We 

are going to Kiddie’s Lake in Okmulgee. 

 

 We will leave the school at 8:40 and return to the school at 2:00. 

 

 Students do not need to bring their own fishing poles.  There will be plenty on 

hand.  Students can bring their own tackle box, but they will be responsible to 

keep up with it.  It might not be worth the trouble.   

 

 Student will need a sack lunch please.  It would be a good idea to make everything 

disposable so they won’t have to carry around a lunch box, etc.  Two drinks 

will be provided for each student, but if you think you student might need more 

you are welcome to send more.  We will also bring bottled water with us from 

school.   

 

 Since we will be outside all day, jeans (or shorts) and tennis shoes are a good 

idea.  Watch the weather just in case a jacket is necessary.     

 

 

Please contact Ms. Remington or Mrs. Reeves with any questions.  We are looking forward 

to a fun day! 

 

         Fondly, 

         5th Grade Team 

         julie@preston.k12.ok.us 

         mreeves@preston.k12.ok.us 
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